
MINUTES OF MEETING 
ALBANY-SARATOGA BASE, USSVI 

Location: Henry Cornell American Legion Post 234, Ballston Spa, NY 

Date of Picnic Meeting – September 10, 2016 
 
There was no official meeting in September but we did however hold our annual picnic. Special thanks 
to our grill master Walt Forney who did a great job cooking up the burgers and hot dogs. Also thanks to 
all those who attended and brought the wonderful and delicious assortment of entrees, salads, and 
desserts that we all got to enjoy.  
 
The following items occurred at the picnic 
 
Holland Club induction – Base members Dan Danielson, Stan Westhoff, and Kurt Von Maucher were 
present and received their Holland Club packets. Base members Ron Barrett and Walter Morse were 
unable to attend and will receive their packets at their convenience.  
 
Robert Link Award – Base member Fred Miller was presented the Robert Link award by Past National 
Commander and Base member Al Singleman. The Robert Link Award is the second highest award 
offered by USSVI.  
 
Not related to the picnic but it is that time of year again for you to send in your Base and National dues. 
If you are a life member you owe $10.00 for Base dues. If you are an Annual member you will owe 
$25.00 for National dues and $10.00 for Base dues – at total of $35.00. A few members are behind on 
Base dues so if you are not sure how much you owe you can check with Base Treasurer Randy Stein 
(rstein02@gmail.com) and he will let you know. You should make your check out to Albany-Saratoga 
Base, USSVI and send it to the following address: 
 
Albany-Saratoga Base, USSVI
PO Box 4172
Clifton Park, NY 12065
 
The next Base meeting is Wednesday October 5, 2016 at the American Legion Henry Cornell Post 234 
and will begin at 7:00 PM. 
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